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AGENDA REPORT 
 

 

 

Department: City Secretary  Account Code:  

Prepared By: Stephanie Storm    

     

 
Subject  

Consider, and act upon, the acceptance of the resignation of Charla Riner and appointment of James Byrne as a new 

commission member to the City of Wylie Planning and Zoning Commission to fill the term of January 2022 to June 30, 2022. 

 
Recommendation  

Motion to approve Item as presented. 

 
Discussion  

 

When the 2021 Board and Commission interviews were held, Council approved two (2) replacements for the Wylie Planning 

and Zoning Commission should a member resign during the year. Pursuant to the boards’ interview, James Byrne was 

designated as Replacement 2. Staff has contacted Mr. Byrne and he is willing to serve if appointed by Council. Mr. Byrne 

currently serves on the Construction Code Board as well. Per Ordinance No. 2021-32, Council is entitled to appoint an 

individual to serve on more than one board or commission if the Council determines that there is good cause to do so. As the 

first Replacement is unable to fill the vacancy at this time and the Construction Code Board rarely meets, it is staff’s 

recommendation to appoint Mr. Byrne to fill the position. 

 

 
Financial Summary/Strategic Goals  

 

N/A 

 


